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          10 February 2017  

           

Dear Applicant 

 

Thank you for your interest in the post of Headteacher here at The District CofE Primary School. 

We are on an exciting journey of improvement from ‘good’ to ‘outstanding’ and hope you will 

consider joining us. 

 

The Governors, staff and most importantly children are very proud of The District School and we 

are looking for a Headteacher who is willing to share our vision for success and our strong 

Christian ethos which underpins our learning culture. We believe our School is a place where 

children should be nurtured, engaged and challenged to achieve their full potential. 

 

We are keen to appoint a candidate who is a committed team player and has the ability to inspire 

and support staff and pupils, further embed the school into the heart of our wider community and 

nurture new and exciting teaching methodology to provide a rich and vibrant learning 

environment.  

 

The successful candidate will have the benefit of a skilled and experienced board of governors; 

committed and dedicated staff and children who enjoy being in school and want to learn. 

 

You are warmly invited to visit our school on Tuesday 28 February at 9.30 a.m. or 4 p.m. and we 

would encourage you to do so.  This can be arranged by contacting the school office on 01744 

678250.  Please take the time to click on the link https://vimeo.com/203585218 where you will 

find a message from our children.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

  

Cllr J Bell 

CHAIR OF GOVERNORS 

 

 

https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/inspection-reports/find-inspection-report/provider/ELS/104792 

 

http://www.district.st-helens.sch.uk/siams-report.html 

Headteacher 

Diane Bate B.Ed (Hons) NPQH 

Deputy Headteacher 

Julie Clewes B.Ed (Hons) 

Tel: 01744 678250 

Fax: 01744 678251 

E-mail: district@sthelens.org.uk 

Patterson Street 

Newton-le-Willows 

Merseyside 

WA12 9PZ 

Yours sincerel

Cllr J Bell


